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Monday 28 November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Christmas Productions

We have great pleasure in inviting you to our Christmas Productions;
“Our First Nativity” (Reception) and “A Midwife Crisis” (Years 1 & 2).

We will be presenting 3 shows this year for your convenience on;

Monday 12 December

Wednesday 14 December

Thursday 15 December

Each performance will begin at 9.30am and last for approximately 1 hour.

Entrance will be by reservation only. Each family has been allocated 2 seats to attend 1 performance. You
will need to choose your performance day and reserve your seats via www.parentpay.com, Please note
that we do have a maximum capacity for the hall, so it is advisable to book your tickets early.

Please note that pushchairs will not be allowed in the main hall. .
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We look forward to welcoming you to our performances. RO

Thank you for your continued support.
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Mrs K Baldock
Assistant Principal
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